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BEFORE AND AFTER  |  APRIL - 2020  |    

 
 BIRTHDAYS 

Camryn turns 10 April 

16th   

Nico turns 8 on April 

19th  

 

 

 
   

 

ATTENTION 

Please bring 

Headphones for Zoom!  

We no longer need 

winter gear as the 

snow is gone, but 

please bring 

mudboots! 

 

NEWS 

         

 

If your child has finished all their 

homework, please provide extra 

material for them to work on during 

our scheduled remote learning 

time. 

All children are responsible for the 

care of Ipads/ Laptops. We ask 

that they do not share them with 

other students. We have cleared a 

shelf to keep their Ipads/ Laptops  

Instead of keeping them in their 

bags. This is a way to prevent them 

from getting lost and damaged.  

If you have any questions, please feel 

free to contact us through our 

Procare App! Thank you. 

Miss Kaylie & Miss Heather 

EVENTS 

April 19th – 23rd : April 

Vacation 

 

 

 


